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CORRESPONDENCE 
4/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03655-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Thursday, April 22, 2021 1 :43 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200181. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
blela nd@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

-----Original Message-----
From: cgerstle@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:cgerstle@everyactioncustom.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 20211:29 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Florida needs to move to the forefront in modernizing how the public service commission operates to make Florida a 
leader in not only the best efficiency retrofit program in the nation but also in modernizing the electric grid and make it 
easier for microgrid integration. 

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens - like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact 
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy- led to power companies proposing goals of zero. 
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills- especially today. 

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry 
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants. 
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable 
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families. 

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for 
Florida's families, businesses, and the state. 

Sincerely, 
Claude Gerstle 
Delray Beach, FL 33446 
cgerstle@alum.mit.edu 
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